
Happy Sunday Deer Park families!  

• We have our usual chorus groups practicing right after school this week on Tuesday 

and Thursday.  

• Wednesday is Key Deer computer coding for the 10 selected students.  

• Thursday, we invite all parents to take your child to your work day to learn about 

possible careers.  This is an excused absence, just be sure to send a note into the 

office or you can always go to our website to report any absence as 

well https://dpes.pasco.k12.fl.us/mform/view.php?id=12268   

• After school on Thursday is our Girl’s Night Out for all 4th grade girls.  Be sure to turn 

in those permission slips so your daughter can stay for the evening and have a night 

of bonding, friendship, and getting ready for 5th grade at The Park!  Thanks to our 

PTA and our SAC committee for making this a free night for every 4th grade girl!  

• On Friday our PTA has planned fun for all students as we have PTA Give Back 

Day!  The PTA has purchased Jump houses to say thank you to the students for 

fundraising during APEX.  We appreciate all the efforts and want the students to have 

a reward as well.  This is a closed activity and will be done during student’s specials 

times so no volunteers are needed.  

• Parents we want you to know that the State of Florida will be implementing new 

Math Standards next year.  There is a virtual parent night if you would like to hear 

about Florida’s B.E.S.T Standards for Mathematics.  This will be on Tuesday, May 

10th from 6 to 7 p.m.  Here is the RSVP link https://ryu.pasco.k12.fl.us/oll-

mform/view.php?id=144199 or you can go to our website.  

• Parents did you know that you can get 4 free Covid tests by going to this 

link https://www.covid.gov/tests and requesting these free tests to be sent directly to 

your home? The Land O’ Lakes testing site is no longer open, but here is document 

with other locations covid-19-testing-sites-08-03-2021.pdf  Remember if your child 

is positive or has symptoms, please notify our clinic.  

• The last day for students to attend school this year is May 25th.  

Thank you for all your support and remember families are always welcome 
to come have lunch with your child in our garden. 
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